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City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010

September 22, 1995

Mr. Brent Gerken
Gerken Paving, Inc.
9-072 U.S. Rt. 24
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re: 16" Butterfly Valve Manhole
Dear Mr. Gerken:
This letter is in reference to the five (5) foot diameter valve
manhole located approximately three (3) feet S_tT#—"t#e\
foundation of your newly constructed house @Mﬂpggggg_s,
Drive. As the casting must be raised to meet the pro -
grade, the City of Napoleon recommends the use of a transition
slab and pre-cast cone section. Due to the location of the
existing manﬁgle steps and the depth of proposed fill, the use of
adjusting rings to raise the casting is unacceptable. The above
madifications shall be at your expense.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Yours truly,

A

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer
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